
 

Ball Season is around the corner for 2017! We are looking forward to 

another great year, our numbers continue to grow and so is the talent. I 

am reaching out to all parents that as are program grows we are always 

looking for more help! We have some important positions to be filled 

ASAP  in the Convenor spot and Umpiring Chief are just a couple.


